
Hello Santan Families, 

 

I hope you are all doing well and finding how to best live each day in our 

current state of "normal."  I've been finding some of the tips offered online, in the 

news and from other sources very interesting, but my favorite so far is the 

"Invisibility Sweatshirt" that makes its wearer "invisible" to the others in the 

house.  Do you think it makes them unable to hear the others, as well? 🙂 

 

We are drawing our third week of Distance Learning to a close, and we're 

looking ahead to Weeks 4-7.  In order to help families with planning, as well as 

decreasing the number of trips being made to the school, Monday's (April 20) 

Packet Distribution will include the work for Weeks 4-7.  Packets will be available 

for pickup, as well as work books (consumables) for anyone who hasn't already 

picked them up.  Staff will be available from 9:00-11:00 a.m. in front of the 

school.   

 

 

As we've been asking, please stay in your vehicle, and the materials will be 

handed in to you.  If you are unable to make it during the offered time, 

additional packets will be available outside the front doors on the Elementary 

side of the office.  Please only take the packet(s) needed and leave the 

envelope and additional packets for others who may need to pick one up! 

 

We have a pre-construction meeting Tuesday morning, so following the 

meeting, we will be able to provide more concrete information relating to when 

all students' personal items will be available for pickup, as well as when library 

books, any textbooks, etc. may be returned. 

 

I hope you are all doing well and have been finding ways to enjoy the added 

time together.  It certainly can be challenging, but it is also a unique and 

unexpected opportunity to enjoy each other. 

 

Wishing you all well, 

Amy 

 

 

 
Amy O'Neal 
Principal, Santan Elementary School 
oneal.amy@cusd80.com 

480.883.4700 phone / 480.883-4648 FAX 
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